
Feb 24, 2017 

 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

Hello, 

 

My name is Lois MacKenzie and I recently became a US citizen. I live in Portland OR and I'm originally 

from Canada. I'm in full support for HB 

2578 and urge you to support it as well. We are currently seeing a government in power that is 

representative of the average US citizen making an average wage. If our elections could be supported by 

small dollar contribution matches instead of large corporate money, it would make a HUGE difference in 

the options for people running our government. I strongly urge you to support HB 2578. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Lois MacKenzie 

4018 N Colonial Avenue 

Portland OR 97227 

lois.mackenzie@me.com 
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